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Tuesday 30th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of the year 5 DT curriculum, the children will be tasting a variety of Bolognese sauces on Friday 3rd 
May 2024.  All the sauces have been purchased from a typical supermarket and ingredients have been 
checked for allergies. We would encourage the children to taste the Bolognese’s as this will aid the 
children when they make their own Bolognese sauce. If you do not want your child to try the sauces then 
please let the class teacher know via the class email by 2nd May. 

On Friday 24th May the children will be cooking and eating their own Bolognese and pasta, using either 
mince beef or quorn as an ingredient 

  

If you have any questions, please ask via the class email:  

aspen@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

Cedar@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

Elder@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

 

We hope the children find this beneficial and enjoyable 

Kind regards 

Year 5 team 
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